
July 11, 2016 meeting 

 

Meeting was called to order. 

 

Secretary report was given & accepted. 

 

Treasurer report was given and accepted. 

 

Some of the keys for the club house did not work so Dean Manecke will go to Schueller Company and 

get more keys made.  Will also try to contact a few members who had not renewed their membership to 

see if they are going to renew or to turn in their keys. 

 

Brian Manecke did repair work on the bridge on the Fenwood to Edgar trail.  Was noted at last meeting 

that they needed some repair. 

 

Fence posts and orange fence are in the clubhouse – need to complete the fence job at Burma that was 

started on the work day – if anyone has time to work on this they can pick up the supplies there. 

 

Motion was made and approved to donate $200.00 towards the Fenwood fireworks.  (Fireworks were 

held on July 4th but it wasn’t brought up at last meeting. 

 

Some people have been going on private property where the trail ends after Rock Road.  Snowmobile 

club may have taken fencing down when snowmobile trails opened.  Will need to replace this to keep 

people off the private property. 

 

Club dues are due in August.  $15.00 family, $10.00 single.  Send to either Cindy Manecke or Paula 

Denfeld (see attached membership form).  If you know anyone who would like to join the club now 

would be the time. 

 

The club will be running the mini tractor pull on Saturday August 6th around 1:00 in front of the 

Fenwood ball diamond.  If anyone can help let Gary Weiland know (garyweiland@gmail.com) or  

715-581-2875.  We will also be selling raffle tickets for the pedal tractor - $1.00 a ticket; $5.00 for 6 

tickets; $10.00 for 15 tickets or $20.00 for an arm length.  We will be selling the tickets on Friday and 

Saturday – this is in conjunction with Fenwood’s 125th anniversary celebration. 

 

Logging has been completed at the Burma trail so we need to clean up anything on the trail and check 

for down trees from high winds.   

 

If you’re out riding on either Burma or Edgar to Rock Road and find blockage, if you can, clean items up, 

or contact Gary so we can get other members out to clean up trails.  We need to keep trails open & safe. 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Officer elections to be held during August meeting 
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Next meeting will be held Monday August 8th, 2016 at 7:00 at the Fenwood Village Hall 


